
From: Robert Wilkinson <rwilkinson@wwbslaw.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2023 3:27 PM
To: Jonathan Miller <jm@securixsystems.com>; Josh Gregory <josh@frontier.ms>; Quinton Dickerson
<quinton@frontier.ms>
Cc: Marissa Paradowski <marissa@securixsystems.com>; Mike McGrey <mike@securixsystems.com>; Lou Bivona
<lbivona@securixsystems.com>; Louis Piccone <lou@diversionmanagement.com>; Carl Wolf <carl@securixsystems.com>;
Paul Maurer <paul@diversionmanagement.com>; Victor Polce <victor@securixsystems.com>; Steve Taschler
<steve@securixsystems.com>
Subject: RE: Update re. Ocean Springs
 
Alex is meeting with the Mayor tomorrow. I spoke to him today. I believe there is a solution to the collection issue.
 
I will wait until after that meeting to comment further.
 
From: Jonathan Miller <jm@securixsystems.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2023 2:12 PM
To: Josh Gregory <josh@frontier.ms>; Robert Wilkinson <rwilkinson@wwbslaw.com>; Quinton Dickerson
<quinton@frontier.ms>
Cc: Marissa Paradowski <marissa@securixsystems.com>; Mike McGrey <mike@securixsystems.com>; Lou Bivona
<lbivona@securixsystems.com>; Louis Piccone <lou@diversionmanagement.com>; Carl Wolf <carl@securixsystems.com>;
Paul Maurer <paul@diversionmanagement.com>; Victor Polce <victor@securixsystems.com>; Steve Taschler
<steve@securixsystems.com>
Subject: Update re. Ocean Springs
 
We are preparing to remove the entire system in Ocean Springs - not the office but all else.  Because
all of that is INSIGHT and we now have a way to fix the images, (thanks to Nigel), these will be used
elsewhere in Mississippi assuming efforts there move forward. Elsewhere and because we can't link to
a state system that then corrects images, other than in Mississippi, they would only be "dumb"
cameras and of little value. 
 
Everyone has instructions to be super polite and respectful.  While we have been treated like a vendor
they never wanted by some Alderman and others at City Hall rather than a PP Partner and never even
had the courtesy of a single chance to go answer questions, we have closed that door and want only
peace.  
 
That said, and as Tim made clear, any notion that the City will not allow us to collect the outstanding
funds owed is a non-starter.  A position that those - signed by an officer with an affidavit - are not legal
will be seen as a green light to those who paid and will now demand all their money back and frankly,
we will not deal with another fake legal action like the current Class Action.  It took us over a year to
get an approved letter format and we will use that.  I will not try to explain why or how those funds ....
obligated under this administration not the last .... are not going to see collection attempts.  Other
people have invested heavily and I have zero choice and, frankly totally agree and would do so even if
I were not also a big investor.
 
Again, just due to the legal position alone, the city needs to stop telling people they should not pay and
allow us to do our job.  That needs to stop now.  We hope to get most of the million plus dollars owed
collected based on the early results and are proceeding with that effort.  No more citations for Ocean
Springs will go out but collections over the 90 days will continue.  The Mayor must understand that
there is no choice and we should ask Tim to explain that if he does not but either way, that effort will
continue as agreed and benefit both us and the city.  
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